
 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 
   

                               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On January 4, 2016 
 

Stanton School 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

From the desk of Mr. Sefcik and Mrs. Peters… 
 
Dear Stanton Families, 

 

Each year time seems to move more quickly--we can hardly believe the 
end of the second trimester is right around the corner, and spring break 
is less than one month away.  Spring Break is March 25-29.  School 
resumes on Monday, April 1. 
 
Earlier this week, we kicked off our 2024 Illinois Assessment of 
Readiness Testing.  (IAR)  The IAR is Illinois’ assessment and 
accountability measure for Illinois students enrolled in public schools.  
IAR assesses the Illinois Learning Standards incorporating the Common 
Core and will be administered in English Language Arts and 
Mathematics to all students in grades 3-8.  The IAR Parent Portal is now 
available for parents/guardians.  The portal provides parents and 
guardians online access to their child’s performance on the IAR test for 
ELA and Mathematics.  The IAR Parent Portal User Guide is available 
and has information on how to create an account and how to log into 
the account.  The portal will also allow parent/guardians to track their 
child’s scores from year to year, beginning with the spring 2021 results.  
If more information in IAR and the Parent Portal visit isbe.net/iar.   
 

Friday, March 24 is the last day to order a Stanton yearbook.  See page 

8 for easy ordering options.  Yearbooks are $20.00 and must be paid for 

when ordering.  Sorry, but no late orders can be taken.    

 

The 2024-2025 school calendar has been approved and is on page 14.   

 

Have a safe and relaxing spring break!   
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Red Letter 

Days: 

 
3/5-3/8: IAR 

Testing 
 

3/14: Band Concert 
at 7:00 
 

3/14:  PTA Meeting 
at Lotus 6:00 
 
3/18 & 19 Track and 
Field Tryouts 3:05-
4:30 
 
3/19 BOE Meeting at 
Lotus 7:00 
 
3/22 Last Day to 
Order a Yearbook.   
 
3/25-3/29 Spring 
Break 
 
4/1 School Resumes 
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Annually, the State of Illinois asks school districts to 
administer the 5Essentials Survey to gather feedback 
from students, parents, and staff.  This feedback helps 
guide the district in future planning. Your participation 
in the parent portion of the survey will help us 
understand the conditions at your child’s school and 

guide improvement. Your identity and survey responses will be kept completely confidential and 
will never be connected to you or your child. On behalf of the Illinois State Board of Education, 
the Illinois 5Essentials Survey will be administered online by UChicago Impact at the University 
of Chicago.  The survey gathers data related to five indicators that can predict important student 
outcomes, including improved attendance and larger test score gains.  These five indicators that 
affect and predict school success are:  

 Effective Leaders 

 Collaborative Teacher 

 Involved Families 

 Supportive Environment 

 Ambitious Instruction 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cowabunga!  It was a 
totally epic day on the 

Stanton Shores for our 7th 
Annual Academic Pep Rally. 

“It’s always a great day 
when we recognize and 
celebrate our student’s 

academic achievements.  
Highlighting student’s 

accomplishments cultivates 
a culture of excellence and 

inspires continued 
dedication”, said Mrs. 

Peters, Stanton’s Assistant 
Principal.  Recently, 

students met with their 
teachers to review their 

IAR scores from last year 
and set their 2024 goals.  
“We are aiming high and 
striving for excellence”, 

added Mrs. Peters.  
Students are encouraged to 
get a good night’s rest, eat a 

good breakfast, and test 
their best.  For more 

information on the Illinois 
Assessment of Readiness 

Testing visit 
www.isbe.net/iar 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 February 26: Academic Pep Rally and IAR 
Kick-off Celebration 

 February 27:  IAR FLEX presentation 
 February 27-March 1: IAR Goal Setting 
 March 4: Regular Schedule 
 March 5-8:  IAR Testing and Spirit Week 

 Monday:  Mismatch Monday 
 Tuesday:  Tropical Tuesday 
 Wednesday:  Wildwest Wednesday 
 Thursday:  Throwback Thursday 
 Friday:  Fox Pride Friday 

 March 8:  Grade Level IAR Raffle 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sponsored by Student Council 
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Spring Picture Day 

for Grades 5, 6, 7 

April 22 

The 8th grade students in Mr. Yoder’s 
STEM class were challenged with 

building a Popsicle bridge with only 
200 Popsicle sticks and glue that 

could hold at least 5 pounds for 10 
seconds.  During the lesson, the 

students studied how engineering 
has impacted the development of 

bridges over time and then worked 
in pairs to create an innovative 

design of their own.  The bridges 
were tested using weights in five 

pound increments.  Tied for the most 
weight held were James Cooper and 

Elijah Karczewski and Matthew 
Moran and Jacob Ray.  Both team’s 

bridges held 35 pounds! 

Austin Delong & Mr. Yoder 

Kelsie Simmons 
Art Antunez & Mr. Yoder 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Eighth graders and their families are invited to see 

all that Grant Community High School has to 

offer.  Students will have the opportunity to meet 

with coaches, club and activity sponsors, and 

current students.  There is something for 

everyone!  Additionally, students will learn about 

the variety of summer camps available prior to 

freshman year.  This is an open house style event. 

IMPORTANT DATES 
MARCH 6, 2024: Picture Retake Orders Due.  
MARCH 22, 2024:  LAST DAY TO ORDER A STANTON YEARBOOK 
 

APRIL 10, 2024: GCHS ACTIVITY AND ATHLETIC FAIR NIGHT 7:00-8:00  
See below for more information. 
APRIL 12, 2024:  $10.00 DINNER DANCE DEPOSIT DUE 
 
MAY 20, 2024:  CLASS DAY TRIP   
Organized by the 8th Grade Teaching Staff.  Stay tuned for details.   
MAY 21, 2024:  8TH GRADE DINNER DANCE AT MARAVELA’S  
6:00-8:30.  
$10.00 payment required.   
MAY 22, 2024:  PROMOTION CEREMONY  
The ceremony is at Grant Community High School at 7:00pm.  Doors open at 
6:15.  There are no tickets or a limit to the number of guests who can attend.   
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

How to Order a Stanton Yearbook: 

1. Online through Skyward.   

2. Complete the slip below one return it 

to the school office with cash or 

check.     

All orders must be pre-paid when ordering.  

Yearbooks are $20.00 each. 

Sorry, but no late orders can be accepted. 

 

Order a Yearbook For: 

 

Name: _______________________________ Grade: __________ 

 

Number of Yearbooks:  ______  Total Due: _____________ 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

Students in P.E. completed their version of the Olympic Games and the excitement was exhilarating. Mrs. 
Smeigh, Stanton’s PE teacher commented, “The kids were eager to showcase their athleticism, teamwork, 

and sportsmanship in a series of thrilling events that included swimming, dance, and tug of war. The 
teams represented 24 countries and gave it their all.  Each year, the Olympics inspire and unite our school 
community in the spirit of friendly competition.  Mrs. Smeigh added, “Congratulations and great job to all 

our teams!  Every country received a medal in at least one event during the unit.” 
 

 

Congo-

Bronze 

Venezuela 

2024 Overall 

Winners  

Gold 

Ireland 

silver 

Kenya 

silver 

Germany 

silver 

spain-

Bronze 



Attention Current 5th 

Grade Families: 

Your child will require a 

new Health Physical and 

receipt of 2 required 11 

year vaccines as they 

enter 6th grade.  (Tdap 

and MCV4 Meningitis)  

Please plan ahead and 

make a physical 

appointment NOW to occur ON or AFTER your child’s 11th 

BIRTHDAY.  Delaying your appointment could put your child 

at risk of school exclusion in the fall.   

 

Attention Current 6th Grade Families:  All 6th grade students 

are required to have a dental exam completed by May 15, 

2024.  Please submit a dental exam from dated AFTER 

November 15, 2022.   

 

If you have any questions contact Nurse Lora at 

lora.viers@foxlake114.org or 847-973-4241. 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Pursuant to Public Act 102-0676, Illinois public 
school districts are required to post Faith’s Law 
Guidance and FAQ isbe.net on their website.  The 
link to this information can be found on our website 
d114.org under the parent’s tab. Click on the link for 
the Sexual Abuse Response and Prevention Resource 
Guide. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

On Valentine’s Day, the 5th grade students in Mrs. Kretz’ class practiced 
Random Act of Kindness during their Heart Name activity.  Mrs. Kretz 
explained, “During this activity, the students passed their heart name 
around the classroom.  Each student was then asked to write something 
positive or complimentary about that student.  Students had 15 seconds to 
write and then pass.  The challenge was that students are asked not to 
duplicate something that was already written.” After the activity, the class 
talked about how they felt after reading their heart.  The students all agreed 
that they felt welcomed, loved, part of a group, and happy. Mrs. Kretz 
added, “It was so nice to see how students participated and realized that 
they don't have to be best friends to be nice and considerate to one 
another.” 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Open to All Stanton Students on March 18 and 19 from 3:05-4:30. 
Must have a current physical on file to tryout. 

This Is Fox Country 

The Lady Foxes are 
gearing up for the Lake 

Region Tournament.   
7th grade plays at home 

on 2/29, 3/5, 3/7.   
8th grade plays at Grass 
Lake on 3/6, 3/8, 3/11.    

Tournament admission 
is $3.00 for adults and 

$2.00 for students.  
Good Luck! 

Congratulations to the 
wrestlers who are 

moving on the Sectional 
Tournament.  Pictured 

left to right:  Doltyn 
Longtin, Markus Moddie, 
and Elijah Karczewski.   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stanton School prides itself on our PBIS Pillars 

RESPECT        RESPONSIBILITY        SAFETY 

Trimester 2 Celebration is March 15! 

Get ready for ice cream & Dodgeball Tournament 

Students must meet the eligibility requirements below 
on March 1 to participate in this celebration.   

 No F’s in any core classes.   
 No more than 5 office discipline referrals or 3 

detentions.  (School suspensions count as 1 
detention)   

 An average of 1.5 in their exploratory class.   
 

April 19:  Mid-quarter Celebration for 

all Students. 

 

May 24:  PBIS Celebration and Field 

Day for 5th-7th graders.   

Stanton’s PBIS Store is open for 
students to redeem points on 

Wednesdays.  Students can also use 
their points in their teacher’s personal 

stores.   
Ask your child how many points they 
have earned.  It’s a great way to see 

how wonderful they are.   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

At the last Board of Education meeting, Mrs. Peters was honored and delighted to recognize the 

student’s below for their continued focus and commitment on school attendance.  We are proud 

of you! 
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Our Students 

Tuesday, March 12 from 5:00-

9:00 at the Lakemoor only.   

 

You must mention D114 when 

placing your order. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


